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Fresh new look

Janet Robitaille and Stacey Robitaille recently visited Spaulding Academy & Family Services (formerly Spaulding Youth Center) to
provide haircuts to 33 residential children. Everyone enjoyed the experience, and the kids were happy to shed some extra locks they
acquired during the COVID-19 pandemic. Courtesy of Tara Bishop
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Janet Robitaille and Stacey Robitaille recently visited Spaulding Academy & Family
Services (formerly Spaulding Youth Center) to provide haircuts to 33 residential
children. Everyone enjoyed the experience, and the kids were happy to shed some
extra locks they acquired during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Source: Fresh new look (concordmonitor.com)



https://www.concordmonitor.com/haircut-for-kids-39180370

